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23 November 2021 

MEMORANDUM 

FOR 	• THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
DENR Region IV-B 

FROM 	 THE DIRECTOR 
Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service 

SUBJECT : 	REQUEST FOR RESOURCE PERSON ON PHOTOGRAPHY 
AND VIDEO EDITING 

This pertains to your memorandum dated November 16, 2021 and received by our 
office on November 22, 2021 regarding the request for resource person for the learning event 
on photography and video editing. 

Please be informed that Ms. Adona P. San Diego, Chief of the Development 
Communication Division, will coordinate with you in connection with your request. 

We highly appreciate and value your efforts as we are one with you in this endeavor. 
May we continue to ensure the effective and efficient production and dissemination of our 
Environment and Natural Resources Information, Education, and Communication materials. 

Thank you and warm regards. 

HIRO V. 	UDA, DB , CESO IV 


	00000001

